
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a lovely week it's been! Not only has the weather 

been wonderful, it has been fantastic to see all of the 

children returning to school with such enthusiasm.  Our new 

Reception children walked in with confidence and have 

had a great week too. 

 

I popped around to all classes on Wednesday before break 

and saw all classes settled in so well and already 

enjoying their learning. Our new shelter at the back of Class 

2 is nearing completion. This area is going to 

completely enhance the provision offered in Key Stage 1 

and provide a much needed covered outside space. Thank 

you to Nick Bentley for building such a great shelter and the 

PTA for funding it all. We'll invite you all in to see it when it is 

complete.  

 

Thank you for all of the supportive comments on the gate- 

to quote one parent this week who said to me 'Stockland is 

such a lovely school- you should be proud' - I certainly am! 

 

I hope you all enjoy the sunshine this weekend and we look 

forward to seeing you on Monday.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 

 Quantock School Trip—Wednesday 13th  

 Half Term  - 23rd—27th October  

 

  More dates to follow…  

Insert photo 

8th September 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Summer                   Liam   

Class 2 Horner 

 Otis & Austin  James   

Class 3 Quantock    

 Hazel & Benjamin  Freddie     

Class 4 Bucehayes  

                Harry E & Nelly  Oscar  

 

  



Safeguarding 

 

If you have any safeguarding concerns over the holidays, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox will be monitored daily.  

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

 

 Back to school party!    

 

The PTA have rearranged last term’s rained off Summer Party to next Friday 15th Sep - this 

time we can bring the fun inside if the sun disappears. For all years, siblings welcome, 

payment via ParentPay. If you had already paid for the Summer Party last term your 

payment will be transferred over, if you are not please just ask!   

We really need helpers to put on events for the children, incl Halloween disco and 

Christmas fair - if you could help out (decorating events, at the door, activities, serving 

snacks) pls let know.  



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

Featherlake have settled in so incredibly well this week, they have been amazing! They 

have had lots of exploring time to get used to the classroom, have chosen their first 

stories from the library and created lots of pictures and paintings.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

 

We have had a fun filled few days in Horner Class.  This half term, we will be reading the Storm 

Whale so have lots of sea themed activities in the afternoons.  The children have enjoyed 

making whale stencils, beach pictures and created art using a technique called wax 

resist.  They also explored our seaside themed tuff tray and spent lots of time making new friends 

and getting to know the classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

What a great start to the new school year we have had in Quantock Class. The children have 

created the most fabulous kennings about themselves and painted super Roman shields to 

place in their topic books. They collaborated brilliantly to produce reference book style pages 

all about the Roman invasion of Britain for display and all have settled in wonderfully. We'd 

particularly like to welcome Hazel, who despite only arriving yesterday is also settling in 

wonderfully.  

Next week, we're really looking forward to our walk on Quantock 

Turbary and keeping our fingers crossed for dry but slightly cooler 

weather. Finally, our class reader this term is 'The Miraculous Journey of 

Edward Tulane' by Kate DiCamillo and we are already gripped!   

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

We have had a lovely start to the year with the children all keen and happy to contribute to 

class discussions, work hard and do their best.  Hopefully enjoying ourselves along the way.  We 

have drafted and started to create our I am poems, we have enjoyed our first music, 

geography and science lessons.  

They have shown some great understanding of place value in our maths lessons. The children 

showed great team working skills and resilience when building bridges in PHSE.  

It has been lovely getting to know all our Year 5 children this week.  

 



 

 




